
From: "Barry Severson" <Barry@Bushtex.com>
To: "OET Generic account" <oetech@fccsun34w.fcc.gov>
Subject: RE: FCC File # 0270-EX-ST-2004 [Reference Number: 2999]
Date: Mon, 26 Apr 2004 11:21:09

Here is the information you still require.
I am unclear about the the 400 number and what this is pertaining to.
However the job description for the experiment is basically a digital
service required for the coast guard. The uplink from the 6m is from
Juneau Alaska. it is 8mo9e7 (8mhz) uplinked at 14ghz and 5mo9e7 (5mhz)
received at 12 ghz. the data is dvb mpeg 2 video and the job is for 30
days. Please let me know if you need anything else. thank you Barry
Severson Bushtex, Inc. Barry@Bushtex.com 1-602-315-6103 1-480-471-6688

-----Original Message-----
From: OET Generic account [mailto:oetech@fccsun34w.fcc.gov]
Sent: Friday, April 23, 2004 5:59 AM
To: Barry@Bushtex.com
Subject: FCC File # 0270-EX-ST-2004 [Reference Number: 2999]

Dear Mr. Barry Severson:

1. Please provide a more detailed, complete description of this
experiment than the one reported in the "Purpose of Operation" field.

2. Please report the emission designator.

3. Please report the city in Alaska which corresponds to the reported
geographical coordinates as confirmation of the requested location.

Confirmation Number: EL#####
jkennedy@fcc.gov
==========================================
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can
continue on the above referenced application. Failure to provide the
requested information within 30 days of 04/23/2004 may result in
application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the
filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button. In order for
your response to be processed expeditiously, you must upload your
response via the Internet at
https://gullfoss2.fcc.gov/prod/oet/index_els.html

mailto:oetech@fccsun34w.fcc.gov

